
SR520 West Approach Bridge 
Replacement

ESO recognizes the Mega program SR520 West 

Approach Bridge Replacement Project Team 

including Chris Berger, Jeff Dye, Margaret Kucharski, Gretchen 

Lux, Cassie Manetas, April Magrane, Erika Reppun, 

Lawrence Spurgeon, Roger Thompson, Scott White, and 

Greg Wornell for their outstanding contributions to the 

protection of Washington’s natural resources. This project 

corrected chronic issues in and around Lake Washington 

through proactive compensatory mitigation sequencing and 

innovative design.

The Muckleshoot Tribe was a key partner throughout the 

design and implementation process. Coordination 

with project partners enabled the project's initiatives to 

successfully improve riparian habitat, restore wetlands, 

reclaim stream and lakeshore habitats, and enhance 

salmon spawning areas. Several public access areas were 

enhanced, which included funding the development of the 

new Fritz Hedges Waterway Park.
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	The submissions for this strategy area were numerous and impressive. It was decided that two actions would be selected as winners for this category. The winning actions in this strategy area have demonstrated outstanding commitment to avoiding and minimizing environmental impacts, improving fish passage and habitat, increasing wildlife and habitat connectivity, reducing chronic environmental deficiencies, improving wetland habitat, and implementing proactive approaches to ensure environmental compliance.  �
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4
	Slide Number 5
	Slide Number 6
	Slide Number 7
	Slide Number 8
	Slide Number 9
	Slide Number 10
	Slide Number 11
	Slide Number 12
	Slide Number 13
	Slide Number 14
	Slide Number 15
	Slide Number 16
	Slide Number 17
	Slide Number 18
	Slide Number 19
	Slide Number 20
	Slide Number 21
	�
	Slide Number 23
	Slide Number 24
	Slide Number 25
	Slide Number 26
	�
	Slide Number 28
	Slide Number 29
	Slide Number 30
	Slide Number 31
	Slide Number 32
	Prior to her well-deserved retirement, Megan White, ESO’s previous Director had the pleasure of recognizing the following effort for demonstrating outstanding achievement in realizing WSDOT’s environmental goal�
	Slide Number 34
	Slide Number 35



